
Reception Newsletter Friday 31st March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We have reached the end of a very busy but productive term. The children have worked very 

hard and are now ready for the Easter break.  Thank you for all of your continued support.  

 

Please ensure that, above all else, you keep reading to and with your children during the 

holiday period. This will help them a lot when they return to school. 

 

Our stock of ‘junk modelling’ materials is running low so we would be grateful if you could 

collect cardboard boxes, tube, egg boxes, packaging and anything else that you think that 

the children would find useful for making their wonderful creations. We prefer to have card/ 

paper items rather than plastic please.  

 

When we come back for the summer term our first 2 topics will be ‘Superheroes’ and 

‘Traditional Tales. We have got lots of exciting learning and adventures planned for the term.  

 

In light of recent assessments, after the break, we will be adjusting our phonics groups and 

each group will have a different teacher. You may find that your child has changed group in 

order to give them the help and support that they need to help them along their reading 

journey.  

 

We hope the children have the chance to rest and recharge their batteries over the two 

week break. We look forward to welcoming them back to school on Monday 17th April. Please 

remember that children must wear summer uniform next term. Girls must wear blue and 

white striped (not checked) dresses and boys must wear grey shorts. 

 

We wish you all a very happy and peaceful Easter. 

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Clarke and Mrs Damacus. 


